Town of Wellfieet
335 Main Street Committee
Minutes of Meeting October 5, 2005
Council on Aging Building

Present. Elaine LaChapelle, George Moe, Moe Barocas, Larry Peters and Mary Fox.
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.

Elaine LaChapelle had prepared two panels for the case on the former church property.
They included a summary of the Ready Resource Grant, a photo of the church and the
article from the Provincetown Banner on the Spadefoot toads. Although the name of the
park on the back of the 335 Main Street property is not officially Penny Patch Park, it was
agreed that it would be used on the bulletin board as the committee often refers to the
space by that name.

The minutes of the September 29, 2005 meeting were approved.

It was decided thanh/e vote on the committee's recommendation for the an:icle to be
included in the upcoming Special Town Meeting shouid be taken at the next meeting.

George Moe noted that it would be worth pursuing the possibility of getting a sign noting
the existence of the park behind the church before the Oyster Festival. All those present
voted to support this suggestion. George will talk to the DPW to see if a street type sign
with “Town Park” could be situated on the corner of the property.

Elaine brought up the fact that a follow up survey on parking was to be conducted at the
end of the season. Mary Fox will talk to Chief Rosenthal concerning this matter.

George will be at a meeting with Tim Smith, Town Administrator, on Thursday and will check
gn the status of the map and wording of the article concemning the bank and 335 Main
treet.

gwag noted that additional information concerning the church could be added to the case at a
ter date.

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, October 13 at 5:30 pm at the COA.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 pm..

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Fox
Clerk



